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Indicate by check mark whether the registrant files or will file annual reports
under cover Form 20-F or Form 40-F.

                         Form 20-F [X]     Form 40-F [_]

Indicate by check mark if the registrant is submitting the Form 6-K in paper as
permitted by Regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(1): ___________

Indicate by check mark if the registrant is submitting the Form 6-K in paper as
permitted by Regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(7): ___________

Indicate by check mark whether the registrant by furnishing the information
contained in this form is also thereby furnishing the information to the
Commission pursuant to Rule 12g3-2(b) under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934.

                               Yes [_]     No [X]

If "Yes" is marked, indicate below the file number assigned to the registrant in
connection with Rule 12g3-2(b): N/A

THIS FORM 6-K IS HEREBY INCORPORATED BY REFERENCE INTO THE REGISTRANT'S
REGISTRATION STATEMENTS ON FORM F-3 (NO. 333-117529) AND FORM S-8 (NOS.
333-110696, 333-100971 AND 333-11650), AND TO BE A PART THEREOF FROM THE DATE ON
WHICH THIS REPORT IS SUBMITTED, TO THE EXTENT NOT SUPERSEDED BY DOCUMENTS OR
REPORTS SUBSEQUENTLY FILED OR FURNISHED.

The Registrant is refiling the Audit Report (previously filed on Form 6-K on
March 30, 2005, with the Registrant's financial statements as of December 31,
2004) to correct a typographical error.
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Signature

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
Registrant has duly caused this Report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

                                           B.O.S. Better On-Line Solutions, Ltd.
                                           (Registrant)

                                           By: /S/ Adiv Baruch
                                           -------------------
                                           Adiv Baruch
                                           President and CEO
Dated: April 5, 2005

[ERNST & YOUNG LOGO]                 o      KOST FORER GABBAY & KASIERER     o      Phone: 972-3-6232525
                                            3 Aminadav St.                          Fax:   972-3-5622555
                                            Tel-Aviv 67067, Israel

             REPORT OF INDEPENDENT REGISTERED PUBLIC ACCOUNTING FIRM

                             TO THE SHAREHOLDERS OF

                       B.O.S. BETTER ONLINE SOLUTIONS LTD.

     We have audited the accompanying consolidated balance sheets of B.O.S
Better Online Solutions Ltd. ("the Company") and subsidiaries as of December 31,
2004 and 2003, and the related consolidated statements of operations, changes in
shareholders' equity and cash flows for each of the three years in the period
ended December 31, 2004. These financial statements are the responsibility of
the Company's management. Our responsibility is to express an opinion on these
financial statements based on our audits. We did not audit the financial
statements of Odem electronic technologies 1992 Ltd ("Odem") a subsidiary, which
statements reflect total assets constituting 30.6% as of December 31, 2004, and
total revenues for the period from November 18, 2004 (date of acquisition of
Odem) to December 31, 2004 constituting 23.5% of the related consolidated
totals. Those statements were audited by other auditors whose reports have been
furnished to us, and our opinion, insofar as it relates to amounts included for
Odem, is based solely on the reports of the other auditors. Those auditors
expressed an unqualified opinion on those statements in their report dated
March 25, 2005.

     We conducted our audits in accordance with the standards of the Public
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Company Accounting Oversight Board (United States). Those standards require that
we plan and perform the audit to obtain reasonable assurance about whether the
financial statements are free of material misstatement. We were not engaged to
perform an audit of the Company's internal control over financial reporting. Our
audit included consideration of internal control over financial reporting as a
basis for designing audit procedures that are appropriate in the circumstances,
but not for the purpose of expressing an opinion on the effectiveness of the
Company's internal control over financial reporting. Accordingly we express no
such opinion. An audit also includes examining, on a test basis, evidence
supporting the amounts and disclosures in the financial statements, assessing
the accounting principles used and significant estimates made by management and
evaluating the overall financial statement presentation. We believe that our
audits and the report of the other auditors provide a reasonable basis for our
opinion.

     In our opinion, based on our audits and the report of other auditors, the
consolidated financial statements referred to above present fairly, in all
material respects, the consolidated financial position of the Company and its
subsidiaries at December 31, 2004 and 2003, and the consolidated results of
their operations and their cash flows for each of the three years in the period
ended December 31, 2004, in conformity with U.S. generally accepted accounting
principles.

Tel-Aviv, Israel                                 KOST FORER GABBAY & KASIERER
    March 30, 2005                             A Member of Ernst & Young Global
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